From: Peter Davis

To: 2002 Act Review
Subject: Hunting
Date: 31 March 2016 18:01:22

Being of Scottish descent, | am saddened and ashamed to see evidence of a group of animal abusers being able
to circumvent the law and exploit loopholes when hunting. It is clear that illegal hunting is happening across
Scotland-hours and hours of video footage is irrefutable. It is also clear that the vast majority of people oppose
hunting and that it is an unnecessary spectacle which allows and promotes extreme cruelty. Lastly, to allow one
group to treat the wishes of the decent majority who find such cruel persecution of our wildlife absolutely
horrifying does little to send a message to society that law exists for a reason. How can we expect the youth of
Scotland to respect the rule of law when such arrogant flouting of it goes on so blatantly by hunters?

I urge you to finally ban hunting and close the loopholes in the law. Hunters have nobody but themselves to
blame: they have proven beyond doubt on numerous occasions that they cannot be trusted.

Yours faithfully

P Davis

Sent from my iPhone
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